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End of Life Notification 
August 29, 2016 

 
 
Product Type:    Multiple 
PUI Audio Part Number(s):  Multiple (list below) 
 
 
As part of our on-going product lifecycle management process, the following PUI Audio part 
numbers will be discontinued and replaced: 
 
Discontinued Part Number Replacement Part Number 
SMT-0927-S-4-R To be determined 
SMT-0927-S-5-R To be determined 

 
PUI Audio is in the process of finalizing replacement products.  Once part numbers are 
established, specification drawings are completed and lead times are verified, this information will 
be disseminated. 
 
Last time buy orders for the discontinued products will be accepted through September 9, 2016. 
The orders will be non-cancelable and non-returnable. 
 
Please contact your PUI Audio representative for additional information or to request samples.  
Thank you for your continued support of PUI Audio! 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Barry Ricks 
Director; Engineering and Operations 
PUI Audio, Inc. 


